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From: John Carter 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 7:23 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Inappropriate development because of cost, wrong site, affect on historic streetscape sight lines. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Use dowsing point & move military. 

Yours faithfully, 

John Carter 
 




